
Dear Parents/Carers, 

I would like to thank you all for your continued support and cooperation as we move through 
the Spring Term. Here are some important dates for your diaries. 

 

Gazette St David’s Day Photographs 

Nursery and Reception children only – Monday, February 14th. Your child can wear 
traditional Welsh costume, rugby shirts (no jeans please) or red, white and green. 

 

Half Term 

Monday, February 21st – Friday, February 25th 

 

INSET Days 

Monday, February 28th 

Friday, April 29th 

Monday, June 20th. 

 

Children’s Mental Health Week, 7/2/22-11/2/22 

Thursday, February 10th - Dress to express yourself 

 

St David’s Day, March 1st 

The children are welcome to dress in traditional costume, rugby shirts (no jeans please) or 
red, white and green. 

 

World Book Day, Thursday, March 3rd 

We will be doing a “Swap Shop”. We ask that you to donate one or two books to school. We 
kindly ask that they are in a condition you would expect your child to receive themselves. 
Please send the books in by Friday, February 18th and the children will choose one ‘new’ 
book to take home on World Book Day.  

 

Parents Evenings 

Monday, March 21st 

Wednesday, March 23rd 

 

Diolch yn fawr 

Mrs S Jayne 

Pennaeth 



 

 


